Message

From: Evans, Paul [/O=SGMAIL/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=EVANS, PAUL2C3]

Sent: 28/04/2015 10:15:36

To: Graham Perrior [GPerrior@NHBC.co.UK]

CC: Warren, Rob [rwarren@celotex.co.uk]; Dave White [DSWhite@nhbc.co.uk]; Berger, Debbie

[dberger@celotex.co.uk]; Steve Evans [SEvans@nhbc.co.uk]; John Lewis [JALewis@nhbc.co.uk]

Subject: Re: Letter of 21st April on above 18m

Hi Graham

Thanks for the email.

2.30 on the 19th works well for me.

Look forward to seeing you then.

Regards

Paul

Sent from my iPhone

On 28 Apr 2015, at 09:59, "Graham Perrior" < GPerrior@NHBC.co.UK> wrote:

Hi Rob, good to hear from you.

A meeting in our Milton Keynes office on the afternoon of Tuesday 19th May 2015 would be fine, could we aim for a 2.30 start?

Steve Evans and John Lewis from NHBC Building Control Services and Dave White and myself from NHBC Standards will attend.

Address details will be sent under separate cover.

I look forward to meeting you, Paul and Debbie on the 19th May and in the interim please let me know if you require further information.

Regards

Graham Perrior

Standards & Technical Manager

Direct tel: Direct fax: Mobile: | email: gperrior@nhbc.co.uk

NHBC | NHBC House | Davy Avenue | Knowlhill | Milton Keynes | MK5 8FP www.nhbc.co.uk | Tel: | Fax

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

From: Warren, Rob [mailto:rwarren@celotex.co.uk]

Sent: 27 April 2015 09:32

To: Graham Perrior

Cc: Dave White; Evans, Paul; Berger, Debbie **Subject:** Letter of 21st April on above 18m

Graham

Thank you for sending your letter dated 21st April on 'The use of combustible materials within the external wall construction of buildings above 18m in height'.

The update was most welcome on an area that is clearly a challenging one for us all when it comes to testing, interpretation and compliance. As we discussed at our meeting at Vinci, Celotex are keen to understand the compliance requirements of NHBC and, in light of your letter, we would like to meet with you, Dave White and any other relevant people to ensure that we are aware of any factors that we should consider as we continue product development and support of RS5000.

Paul Evans, Debbie Berger and I would like to meet you at your offices. We have three potential days when we are free:

Tuesday 19th May (all day) Wednesday 20th May (from 3pm) Friday 22nd May (from 1pm)

I hope that one of the above is suitable and look forward to meeting with all soon.

Best Regards,

Rob

Rob Warren

Head of Technical RWarren@celotex.co.uk Twitter: @Rob Celotex

Ext:
Mob:
DDI:
Tel:
Fax:

Web: <u>celotex.co.uk</u>
Follow: <u>@Celotex</u>
<image001.jpg>

Celotex Limited, registered in England, Company Number 02183896. Registered Office Saint Gobain House, Binley Business Park, Coventry, CV3 2TT

The information transmitted including any attachments is intended only for the exclusive use of the person(s) or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and privileged material that may be subject to legal privilege. Any perusal, review, retransmission, dissemination, distribution, reproduction or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient without the sender's prior consent is unauthorised and strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the message from your computer without making any copies. Any personal views and opinions expressed in this e-mail message are the sender's own and do not necessarily represent the views and opinions of the Company.

This email is confidential and is intended for the addressee only. If you are not the addressee, please delete the email and do not use it in any way. Please note that any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the company. NHBC reserves the right to monitor all email communications. The recipient should check this email and any attachments for the presence of viruses. The company accepts no liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this email. NHBC, the National House-Building Council, is limited by guarantee in England, No 320784.

Registered address: NHBC House, Davy Avenue, Knowlhill, Milton Keynes MK5 8FP. NHBC is authorised by the Prudential Regulation Authority and regulated by the Financial Conduct Authority and Prudential Regulation Authority. NHBC Building Control Services Ltd, registered by guarantee in England with Company No. 01952969. Registered address: NHBC House, Davy Avenue, Knowlhill, Milton Keynes MK5 8FP. NHBC Services Ltd registered by guarantee in England, No 03067703. Registered address: NHBC House, Davy Avenue, Knowlhill, Milton Keynes MK5 8FP. If you make a claim under a Buildmark policy your personal details will be stored and processed in accordance with the Data Protection Act. Your personal details may be passed to others involved with your claim such as the original builder, or a consultant or remedial works contractor that we may employ in connection with your claim(s) and matter ancillary to your claim(s). Other than disclosure provided for in this statement, we will not pass any data about you to any other party without your permission unless we are required to do so by law.